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Comments: As an outdoors enthusiast and Alaskan resident, I implore you to please provide ample opportunity

for recreational use, specifically snowmobile and ATV access, in the Chugach Forest area. I am a member of the

Anchorage Snowmobile Club and numerous social media groups dedicated to enjoying the outdoors and access

to the Chugach Forest for recreational purposes allows the experience that leads to continued support and

donations towards maintaining this beautiful area.  Thank you for your consideration.

Todd Zempel


